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April 23, 2021 

Patricia Britt 

Clerk of Council 

Cleveland City Council 

601 Lakeside Ave, 2nd Floor 

Cleveland, Ohio 44114 

Dear Ms. Britt, 

Pursuant to a request from Financial Reporting and Control and to City Ordinance 121.06 I am notifying 

you that the Cleveland Department of Aging has been awarded a grant of $5,000.00 from the Greater 
Cleveland Foodbank. 

In receiving these funds, I relied on City Ordinance 121.06, Application and Acceptance of Grants, to 
directly apply and accept grants under $10,000.00. These funds will be used to support our Economic 
Security Program reach more Cleveland Seniors and provide enhanced service delivery. 

Thank you, 

Mary McNa,ma a, 

Director, De rtment of Aging 
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